

BULLETIN - 10th October 2025

Dear Parents and carers

Mars Class had a fantastic day out at Born of the Forest on Wednesday. They were joined by Apples Class from our Fellowship School, North Rigton. The children enjoyed adventurous activities in a woodland setting; including building, climbing, experiencing nature at Autumn time, a fire pit and jumping in the mud! By the end of the day, there were lots of very tired and very muddy children (and adults!) who had thoroughly enjoyed their day out. Thank you to all the staff who organised this worthwhile experience and to our accompanying adults.

We were delighted to welcome Pam Acheson, our Diocesan Advisor, into school this week. Pam enjoyed attending RE lessons, talking to children about their RE learning and discussing our Vision and Values with the Governors. We always enjoy spending time with Pam and the positive feedback she gives us.

Have a lovely weekend Mrs Andrews and Mrs Honey

Harvest Supper Raffle

We have some amazing prizes for our luxury raffle including:

One night stay for two including dinner at a North Yorkshire hotel

Christmas Wreath by Sophie

Manicure by Katie Fox Beauty

Nail voucher by Amanda Bassford

Horse Riding Lesson at Folifoot Riding

Molton Brown goodies

Handmade Cushion by Sarah Stewart

Hydra Facial worth £150 by Katie Govind

Katie Govind Skincare set

5 for the normal raffle.

Brodie cashmere goodies donated by Jess Talpade

2x Reformer Pilates lessons at Body by Betsey

1 x30 minute golf lesson at Pannal Golf course

Family ticket for Pumpkin picking and Mamma Doreen's afternoon tea box at Blooming Sheep in Kirkby Overblow

Tickets will be on sale from Monday before and after school - £5 a ticket for the luxury raffle and £5 for a strip of

Many thanks to all our parents who have been helping source and donate fabulous prizes.

If anyone has anything they can donate to the raffle please let us know.



Upcoming Events:

Thursday 16th October: Harvest Supper at All Saints

Church 5–7pm

Tuesday 21st October: Mars class visit to Harlow

Carr

Thursday 23rd October—SCHOOL CLOSES AT 3.30PM FOR HALF TERM

Monday 10th November: Sun class visit to York

Chocolate Story

Tuesday 18th November: Sun class visit to Fame pro-

duction at St Aidan's

CLASS SHARING ASSEMBLIES

Sun Class: Friday 7th November 3pm

Saturn Class: Friday 14th November 3pm

Mars Class: Friday 21st November 3pm

Jupiter Class: Friday 28th November 3pm

Our Values Certificates were awarded to:

Mars Class: Jack for Positivity and Perseverance

Saturn Class: Eloise for Responsibility

Jupiter Class: Rupert for Positivity

Sun Class: Ivy for Perseverance

There were also lots of positive noticing tags given out in our Celebration Worship this morning. These are hanging on our 'We have Noticed' wall and will go home with children at half term.



Writer of the week

Reader of the week

George

Kasper

Parent's Evening—If you have not done so already, please can you book an appointment on Arbor.

The Causeway Cup



It was the return of The Causeway Cup this week. A football competition that sees the three village schools within the Trust compete for the trophy!

Every team competed brilliantly - not only show-casing talent, but more importantly sportsmanship and teamwork. For me, the stand out was the ability of the goalkeepers who produced plenty of high quality saves. This created a very close leaderboard which saw Hampsthwaite come out on top. They were joint on points with North Rigton, who however scored more goals on the night (by one!).

Thank you to all of our school families and staff who came to support - you all helped to create a wonderful atmosphere for our teams.

Mr Anderson

All saints Church Services

Sunday 12th October 11am to 12 noon

Family Worship, refreshments from 10.30am

